
From: Alex Wayne <thealexwayne@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 1:10 PM 
To: townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov 
Subject: Filming Request for October 22 or 23 
 
Hello, 
 
My name is Alexander Wayne. I'm a producer at a company called Hydrow; we're a fitness 
company that produces workout content for our rowing machine - the equivalent of a Peloton. 
We were looking to come to Martha's Vineyard the week of October 19 and film some yoga and 
pilates videos with our athletes on the island. We would have a crew of about 10-12 people and 
are looking to film for a few hours around sunrise or sunset. Some potential filming locations we 
had liked were on Lucy Vincent Beach, around Menemsha Habror and by Quitsa Pond. 
 
We would be minimally disruptive to anyone around, wouldn't obstruct passersby and would be 
following the state and industry COVID guidelines. 
 
I'm happy to answer any questions that you might have and to go through all of the proper 
procedures but I wanted to check in with you first. Feel free to call me at 617.584.4799. 
 
Thank you so much for your consideration. 
 
Best, 
Alexander Wayne 
Producer 
617.584.4799 
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